
Forest Creek Property Owners Association 
December 2022 Newsletter 

 

 Holiday Events in Baton Rouge 
o Ice Skating on the River 

 December 16th, 2022 – January 3rd, 2023 at Raising Cane’s River Center 
 https://raisingcanesrivercenter.com/ice-skating-on-the-river  

o Festival of Lights 
 Friday, December 2nd, 4pm – 8pm in Downtown Baton Rouge 
 https://downtownbatonrouge.org/discover-downtown/annual-

festivals/festival-of-lights  
o Baton Rouge Zoo Lights 

 November 25th – December 30th at Baton Rouge Zoo 
 https://www.brzoo.org/events/special/zoolights  

 
 Reminders & Updates 

o If residents have any questions or concerns that they would like to address to 
the HOA Board, contact Magnolia Management Services directly, and we will 
get in touch with a Board member 
 To contact your association manager, Gabe Agosta, directly, call our 

office number and dial extension 704. 
o We understand it is the holiday season and that many residents may be hosting 

gatherings at their homes, but we ask that all owner and guest vehicles be 
parked in the correct manner when parking on the street 
 Please do not block mailboxes or driveways 
 Overnight and regular basis street parking is prohibited 

 
 Contact Us 

o Magnolia Management Services 
 (225) 286-7546 
 info@magnoliabr.com  

o Forest Creek Property Owners Association Website: 
 www.forestcreekbr.com  

o Board President – Kimberly London Plant fcpoa@fcpoa.org  
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